
 

From possibility to reality…  

Date:  Friday 19 October 2018      Issue:  40 

Have a lovely half-term! See you on Monday 29 October! 

PLEASE CONSIDER OUR NEIGHBOURS  
Please consider our local residents when parking to collect and drop off your 
children from school. We have received a number of complaints (including 
photographs) of cars blocking our neighbours driveways. You may think that 
it is only for a  minute—but it can cause real problems. We are working really 
hard to build a positive reputation for the school—please support us.  

The wider curriculum @ De 
Bohun 

On Monday, David from the Tate    
Gallery came to visit our Year 3 clas-
ses. He took pictures which will be 
exhibited in the Tate Gallery along 
with hundreds of other schools in 
London for the artist and film director 
Steve McQueen. The exhibition will 
be a free public exhibition at the Tate 
gallery from November 2019 until 
May 2020.  

Key Dates  
Friday 2 November 

Reception’s  
Cake Sale 

 

Please  check 
your  

calendar for 
more dates!  

STEM @ De Bohun  
Three children from Year 5 were selected to 
take part in the STEM Robot Day at St Mon-
ica's Primary School with 16 other Enfield 
schools. The children spent the day program-
ming and coding a robot. They worked with 
other children and showed a lot of resilience 
through the task as parts of it were not that 
simple! Well done girls!  
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